
 

 

18 March 2021 

City of Kalgoorlie-Boulder 

Decision to renew water services licence WL4 

The Economic Regulation Authority has renewed the City of Kalgoorlie-Boulder’s water 
services licence WL4.  

Kalgoorlie-Boulder is located about 600 kilometres east of Perth, with a population of almost 
30,000 people. WL4 authorises the City to provide sewerage services to approximately 13,000 
connected properties, and non-potable water services to irrigate parks, ovals and lawns.  

The City applied to the ERA on 28 January 2021 to renew WL4.  

WL4 has been renewed from 19 March 2021 for 25 years. 

The ERA’s decision and WL4 are available on the ERA website. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
licensing@erawa.com.au  

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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